
 
Madam Director, 

 

I am Representative Jeff Greeson of Grafton County District 16 writing to you on behalf of my 

constituents to request that the Public Utilities Commission withhold the implementation of the 

proposed increase of the systems benefits charge.  

 

Now is not the time to impose this extreme burden on the citizens of the state.  People's and 

businesses' finances have been devastated this year, and a tax increase at this time, especially of 

such a magnitude, is going to cause great irreparable harm.   

 

It is easy to make plans and prepare to implement them when the economy is going strong, but 

good leaders are always cognizant of the current situation and are also prepared to hold off 

implementing even good ideas when it is better to hold off.  

 

Thank you very much. You may contact me at this email (until I get my legislative email up and 

running). Or you may call me at (603) 346-1041 

 

Jeff Greeson 

State Representative, Grafton-16 

 


